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for funding from Enhanced 
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Application No. WSP-001.1 
 
ORDER 
 
Entered: February 23, 2005 

BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

By written request for funding received December 19, 2001, 
supplemented by a letter received February 8, 2002 and an 
amended request for funding received February 11, 2002, Cricket 
Communications, by and through its authorized agent 
TeleCommunication Systems (“TCS”), sought funding from the 
Enhanced Wireless 911 Fund for implementation costs and 
recurring costs of enhanced wireless 911 service.  The request 
was granted in an order entered on February 20, 2002 in 
Application No. WSP-001.  The order was further supplemented and 
clarified through an order entered on April 2, 2002. 
 

To date, Cricket Communications has failed to provide the 
Commission with its updated implementation plan.  Said plan must 
include all service areas and the attendant costs of 
implementation of Phase I enhanced wireless 911 service. 
 

Pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. §§ 86-442 to 86-469 (2002 Cum. 
Supp.), 291 Neb. Admin. Code, Chapter 1, Section 5, and 
Progression Order No. 5 in Commission Docket No. 911-001, 
entered July 16, 2002, no payments will be made to Cricket 
Communications for costs associated with the implementation of 
Phase I enhanced wireless 911 service until a conforming updated 
implementation plan is submitted for all Cricket Communications 
service areas. 
 
 In order to receive funding from the Enhanced Wireless 911 
Fund for Phase I costs, the implementation plan and all future 
requests for funding must comply with Neb. Rev. Stat. §§ 86-442 
to 86-469 (2002 Cum. Supp.), 291 Neb. Admin. Code, Chapter 1, 
Section 5, and the procedures set forth in Progression Order No. 
5 in Commission Docket No. 911-001, entered July 16, 2002.  If 
Cricket Communications does not wish to seek funding, it may 
proceed with implementation of Phase I without Commission 
approval. 
 

O R D E R 
 

 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service Com-
mission that Cricket Communications shall submit an updated 
implementation plan which shall include all of its service areas 
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and the attendant costs of implementation of Phase I enhanced 
wireless 911 service.   
 
 IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that no payments from the Enhanced 
Wireless 911 Fund shall be made to Cricket Communications until 
it has filed a conforming updated implementation plan.   
 
 MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 23rd day of 
February, 2005. 
 
      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
      Chairman 
 
      ATTEST: 
 
 
 
      Deputy Director 

 


